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O*400 Chestnut Street Tower II , . , ,

August 6, 1981
,

p.10 QV,, b$4r. Harold R. Denton, Director _po--

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation jcan L/,
#'U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission /,

Washington, DC 20555 tif [',
4Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the ) Docket Nos. 50-259
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260

50-296
50-327
50-328

In D. G. Eisenhut's July 9, 1981 letter to All Licensees of
Operating Plants and Applicants for Operating Licenses and Holders
of Construction Permita (Generic Letter No. 81-27) TVA was requested
to provide information concerning privacy and proprietary material
in emergency plans. In order to satisfy the Privacy Act, and as
indicated in the referenced letter, all home telephone numbers
should be removed from the Browns Ferry and Sequoyah Nuclear Plants'
Implementing Procedures Documents. Additionally, to protect the
integrity of the emergency plans, all TVA internal telephone numbers
should be removed from these documents before releasing them for
public disclosure.

Very truly yours,

TENN SSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

.

L. M. Mills, Ma ager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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